Dear Brothers and Sisters,

As we move forward in our preparations for
this year’s festival we are very conscious
that we do not want to be in the same
financial position as last year. Since our
fixed costs are relatively high and we can’t
control the weather we need to fundraise by
gathering sponsorship, NOW. We need YOUR
help, yes YOU. Perhaps you love talking to
people about what a great event the festival
is, we need you to present our information to
potential donors. Perhaps you frequent a
bakery, auto repair shop, dentist’s office,
florist, dry cleaner, or restaurant. Perhaps
you have used the services of a hairdresser,
real estate agent, tax preparer or insurance
agent. Please consider talking to them, or at
least passing their name, phone number and
address along to us. We are happy to talk
with you to help coach you on what to say.
We are happy to approach your contacts with
you. But we need YOU. If each parishioner
comes to us with 5 contacts we will be well
on our way to a financially successful
festival, which means we will be that much

closer to a larger church building!

lloporve 6paTbsa 1 cecTpsl,

[0TOBACH K MpoBeAeHuto hecTruBalisgd B 3TOM
roay, Mbl OTAAEM cebe OTYET B TOM, YTO Mbl
COBEpPLUEHHO HE XOTMM OKa3aTbCA B TaKOW
e (PMHAHCOBON CUTYaunmn, Kak B NPOLUJIOM
rogy. MNMocKoNbKy Hawun KanuTasbHble
pacxoabl 4OCTAaTOYHO BbICOKWU, U Mbl HE
MO>XEeM KOHTPOJIMpOBaTb norogy, To HaM
Heobxoammo cobpaTb CNOHCOPCKME
cpenctsa CEMYAC. Ham Heobxoanma BALLA
nomoLllb, na, BALLA. MoxeT, Bam HpaBuTCA
paccKa3biBaTb JIIOAAM O TOM, KakKoe 3TO
Be/IMKONIENHOE MeponpuaTme - pecTtmBaib?
Torpa Bbl HYy>XHbI, 4TOObI Mpe3eHTOBaTb
Hawy MHpOPMaLMIO NOTEHLNANbHbIM
crioHcopaMm. MoxeT, y Bac ecTb Jitobnmas
neKapHs, WA aBToMacTepckas, nam 3ybHom
Bpa4, LUBETOYHUK, XUMYNUCTKa UJn
pecTtopaH... Mo)eT, Bbl N0/Ib3yeTeChb
ycayramMmm napukMmaxepa, peantopa,
Hafnorosoro byxrantepa nam CTpaxoBoro
areHTa. lo)anywncrta, He CTeCHANTeCb
3aroBOpPUTb C HUMKN, UL MO KpanHen mepe,
AanTe HaM NX KOHTaKTHble JaHHble - M4,
HoMep TenedoHa, agpec. Mol C
y00BOJIbCTBMEM Hay4uM Bac, 4To cKkasaTb
UM. Mbl C pafgoCTbio HAMAEM NOAX0 K HUM

c Bamn Bmecte. Ho HaM Hy>XHblI Bbl CAMW.



Sincerely the Sponsorship committee and

Festival Chairs,

Dimitri Knysh - 734-358-5996

Snezhanna Knysh - 734-276-0107

Lauren Rogers -734-475-0219

Nathan Longan - 734-678-8042

Zhanna Skalizky - 734-717-6814

Yuilia Rodzianko - 440-785-6131

Ecnu Ka>kablh NpUX0XKaHWH NMOOOVAET K HaM
C 5-10 KOHTaKTaMu NoTeHLabHbIX
[OHOPOB, TO Mbl TBEPAO BCTAaHEM Ha NyTb K
nHaHCOBO ycrnewHoMy hecTmBanto, 41O B
CBOIO o4Yepelb O3Ha4YaeT, 4TOo Mbl bynem

611>Xe K uenn NoCTPorKM HOBOro xpama'

NckpeHHe Bawwm,

KomuteT no C6opy CNOHCOPCKNX CPEeACTB U

[TnaBbl decTuBang,

Dimitri Knysh - 734-358-5996

Snezhanna Knysh - 734-276-0107

Lauren Rogers -734-475-0219

Nathan Longan - 734-678-8042

Zhanna Skalizky - 734-717-6814

Yuilia Rodzianko - 440-785-6131



